
Sharing pictures: on-line advice from Thinkuknow / CEOP (https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/)

The latest CEOP newsletter provides information to be shared with young people of Scout age to do with sharing pictures on line. These can be found by clicking on the links below:

https://tinyurl.com/tzfnkev

and

https://tinyurl.com/qogc25y

